
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

Congratulations to our JMS Tiger football team. They completed an undefeated season and 

earned another conference championship! 

 

As a reminder, outside food should not be delivered to students during the school day. We 

appreciate your help with this.  

 

There will be no school Wednesday through Friday of this week in observance of the 

Thanksgiving holiday.  

 

We will have our House assembly on Monday. If you are not familiar with our House system 

here at JMS, make sure to ask your child. 

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 
 


